
BERKELEY LAKE SPIRIT WEAR 

Our PTO has set up an online store for your Spirit Wear purchases...see 

the link below and do your shopping!! The store is only open from August 

19, 2020 through September 9, 2020.  We have 3 new designs and styles.  

These t-shirts will only be available until the store closes on September 9.  

When the purchases arrive, the PTO will set up a time/date for pick up at 

the school. 

https://pswear.com/BerkeleyLake 

     

 

Thanks to our committee chairs, Amy Rodriquez and Kim Sheehan, for 

organizing this year’s event.  

https://pswear.com/BerkeleyLake

